Cairo. April 7th, 20135

Excellency,

Thank you for your letter dated 15/3/2015. We appreciate the
efforts of your Excellency,

As you are aware the 2015 NPT Review Conference is around the
corner. The whole issue of the Middle Fast Zone Free of Nuclear
Weapons and all other Weapons of Mass Destruction, will be discussed at
the Review Conference.

The Arab Group will cngage positively during the Review
Conference.

Please accept, [ixcellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Sincerely,

Mutasem Al Basheer
Chairman of Senior Officials Committec

Q
j
H.E. Mr. Jaakko Laajava
Under-Secretary of State
Facilitator of the Conference on the

Establishment of ME-NW and WMDEZ



